
 

 

Budapest, 30 May 2018 

 
 
 

György Mosonyi, Chairman of the Supervisory Board of MOL has passed away 

 
MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the market of the following: 

It is with great sadness to announce that MOL has been informed of the passing away of György 

Mosonyi, Chairman of the Supervisory Board at the age of 69. György Mosonyi joined MOL in 1999 as 

Chief Executive Officer and member of the Board of Directors. The largest company headquartered in 

Hungary emerged as a true multinational player during his tenure as CEO until 2011. Even after 

stepping down from his position as Chief Executive Officer, he continued to participate in MOL's life 

with great vigour, helming the Supervisory Board as Chairman until his death. 

 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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